
January 24, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Steve Bochan 

P.O. Box 2357 

Centreville, VA 22020 

 

Dear Bochan: 

 

This is in response to the letter you faxed to the Review Board and was received on January 23, 1996. 

 

Contrary to what you have been told, Mr. David Slawson did not testify before the Review Board.  

He did participate in a May 1995 meeting attended by a small number of assassination experts, along 

with Board members and staff.  We do not have a transcript of this meeting.  A 

working list of documents mentioned at the meeting was made, but is not 

being distributed at this time, as we seek to follow various leads and 

suggestions that were made during the course of the meeting.  I can provide 

to you the enclosed agenda, which was the basis for discussion at the 

meeting. 

 

You may be aware that Mr. Slawson discussed the Mexico City tape issue on 

a November 16, 1993 PBS Frontline show entitled “Who Is Lee Harvey 

Oswald?”  This show would certainly be of interest to you.  

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 



 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director   


